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I wish to raise ojection to the proposed brooklands farm development.Obviously more houses are needed due to 
population growth.This is fully known and understood.What is lacking is the preparation for this need.The adverse 
conditions in our area are well known.I seem to recall us being advised by the Local Authority Drives and Patios must 
be porous due surface water issues in the area.Now thousands of houses are proposed.I would suggest the 
chestfield area is particularly unsuitable for housing. Mr P. Morris    
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